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 Sir Knights of Wisconsin; 

  My best wishes to you all and my prayers that the Lord is watching over you and your 

family. This month is particularly difficult for many of us, especially if we have family or friends in 

Europe, more precisely the Ukrainian region. Be they residents or our own military troops we humbly 

beseech the Lord to watch over them and protect them as they deal first hand with this war. Let us all 

pray that it come to a swift and positive end. I myself had been stationed in Germany with the 1st 

Armored Division, in the early 70s and understand the concerns of the many countries in that region and 

hope they all can withstand this latest test of their resolve.  

 I will be in Ft. Wayne on March 12th for the Grand Encampments “Call to Conclave”. Here too we 

will need to stand up to a test of our resolve. Our dais officers and I will be there as your representatives 

and we will do our best to see that the best interests of our state our Grand Commandery and Templary 

are responsibly looked after. I hope to have a complete report for you all in next month’s supplement 

and on our website. www.gcktwis.org  

 Remember to look out for your neighbor and the elderly. Be kind and lend a helpful hand where 

you can. Remember your vows as a Mason and as a Knight Templar, the world right now is in great need 

of Good Sir Knights. 

 May the Lord Bless you and keep you, may he lift up his countenance on you and give you 

peace. 

Courteously yours; 

SK Clinton H. Cagle, KCT 

Grand Commander of the Grand Commandery 

Of Knights Templar of Wisconsin 
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